Suggestions on Improvement in Work Efficiency of Application for Remote Trading Seat

All members：

According to current work flow of application for remote seat, it is recommended that members be fully prepared for the following aspects when applying for seat, so as to further improve work efficiency of application for remote seat, and reduce time in application for seat, review and approval.       
1. Double-line backup function shall be enabled in advance for installation address of remote seat to be applied for. 
2. Remote seat facilities shall be set up in advance and be able to run stably. 
3. Member may do well in submission of materials by reference to Template for Remote Seat Application Materials.
4. When it comes to the Futures Trading Agreement on Remote Trading Seat, Information Confidentiality Agreement on Remote Trading Seat and Letter of Commitment on System Security, relevant work arrangements such as signatures by company’s legal representatives and official seals by company involved shall be well organized beforehand. 
So long as the review and approval procedure was passed as well as member completed simulated test over system and paid the maintenance fee for newly added remote seat, the Exchange will immediately enable this function for member.
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